
 

 

Update: Emergency Medical Services (EMS) - Intended 

March on 13 May 2021 
 

The PSA wishes to advise all the Union’s members in EMS that it has not planned any form of mass 

action for 13 May 2021 on behalf EMS workers.  

 

The PSA, through elected shop stewards in EMS, from time-to-time raises issues that would then be 

taken up with the employer through bi-lateral discussions and Bargaining Forum meetings. The PSA has 

submitted a formal agenda item in the Bargaining Forum for development of policy on working hours to 

address the current challenges facing shift work in EMS.  

 

The PSA encourages members to utilise all PSA Provincial Offices and shop stewards to raise their 

concerns for the PSA to challenge the employer on those issues and other collective bargaining and 

rights issues.   

 

The PSA further advises members not to participate in any form of a march that is not sanctioned by the 

PSA following proper processes to avoid a situation where members are charged for participating in 

unprotected strike action. 
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